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Good afternoon Mr. Wise,
 
On behalf of Umetco Minerals Corporation and Jim Malcolm of FTN Associates, Ltd., please
find attached for your consideration our comments on the proposed 2016 List of Impaired
Waterbodies. We will hand-deliver a hard copy of the attached letter tomorrow for your
records.
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding these comments, please do not hesitate
to call Jim Malcolm or Ray Wieda, PE, at (501) 225-7779.
 
Respectfully submitted,
HLF
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